
 

 

QUESTION ON NOTICE 

 

Full Council | Thursday, 22 February 2024 

 

Jenno’s Coffee House Expansion 

 

Reply 

 

The internal works increasing the floor area of Jenno’s Coffee 

House are being paid for by Jenno’s Coffee House. Works are 

being carried out by certified tradespeople at no cost to the 

Council. The works are expected to cost approximately £7,000 

that Jenno’s Coffee House will be paying post-completion. 

 

Adrian Thorpe (on behalf of the Leader of the Council) 

Head of Built Environment (as part of the Brocks Hill Project Team) 

 

In accordance with Rule 13, Section 1 of Part 4 of the Council’s 

Constitution, the questioner may ask one supplementary 

question without notice which must arise directly out of the 

original question or reply. 


